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SPF50 - Rebrand 
Strathclyde Pension Fund was created on 16th May 
1975 as a result of Scottish Local Government re-
organisation. So we will be turning 50 later this month.  
To mark that anniversary we will be rolling out a new 
brand logo. Look out for it first appearing in the middle 
of the month. 
 
SPF50 – Save the Date 
To celebrate our 50th anniversary we will be 
holding an event in-person in Glasgow on the 
afternoon of Thursday 18th September. 
Venue and further details to be confirmed 
nearer the time. 
The event will incorporate our 2025 AGM 
together with a look back over our 50-year 
history and some thoughts on the future.  
 
Year End 2025 – Reminder  
Year End 2025 communications have now been 
issued to our i-Connect contacts detailing the 
requirements for your final i-Connect submissions 
for the year.  
Your final upload should be made as early as 
possible but, no later than 16th May 2025. Any 
outstanding queries should also be returned in 
advance of your final submission to bring your 
records up to date.    
 
This also includes the annual Compliance 
Certificate and Contribution Reconciliation 
spreadsheet which should be emailed to 
george.maciver@glasgow.gov.uk by 16th May 
2025. 
 
 

LGPC Bulletin 263 
The LGPC has published bulletin 263 
points of interest are: 

• Pension debit guidance 
• Updates to guides and factsheets 
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